
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In partnership with Enzen Australia and PSD 

Energy, Pacific Blue will be mobilising on 

site as part of the early construction works. 

These early works will include earth 

moving, construction of temporary site 

offices, and deliveries of materials. 

Major onsite activity will continue until 

construction is complete in late 2025. 

 

From 28 October 2024 
Major onsite activity will begin to 

construct the Clements Gap Battery 

Energy Storage System (BESS). 

Site mobilisation will quickly ramp up from 28 

October 2024. 

We will be constructing office space, earth 

works, piling activities, and undertaking 

heavy lifts. 

 

You may notice increased truck 

movements and noise during 

construction of the Clements Gap 

BESS.  

To keep noise impacts to a 

minimum, construction activity will 

take place 7.00am to 5.00pm, 6 

days a week (Monday to 

Saturday). 

For technical purposes, the project 

requires that a diesel generator be 

operational 24/7, including on 

weekends and overnight.  

We are aware that the noise from 

diesel generators may cause a 

nuisance, and we have selected a 

model of generator designed 

specifically to reduce noise 

impacts. 

For security purposes, the 

construction site requires the 

installation of sensor lighting that 

may turn on at nighttime. We have 

taken steps to ensure this lighting 

will be directed away from any 

residences.  

The project’s Community Relations 

team may periodically check in 

with you to monitor how we are 

managing these impacts. 

 



 

In partnership with 

 

From 28 October 2024 until mid-2026, a 

speed reduction to 40 km/h will apply on 

a small section of Kirchner Road.  

 
Workers on the Clements Gap 

BESS project are required to park 

onsite in designated car parking 

spaces throughout construction. 

During deliveries and heavy lifts of 

materials, temporary Traffic Control may 

be in place on Kirchner Road, with 

potential wait times of up to 15 minutes. 

This is expected to occur only a handful 

of times throughout construction. 

Throughout the busy harvesting season, 

and during the period where the project 

will be receiving a large number of 

deliveries, Pacific Blue will distribute a 

weekly email roster of when these heavy 

loads will be arriving at site.  

If you would like to register to receive this 

weekly email, please contact us. 

 

 

During the few temporary 

closures of Kirchner Road, 

vehicles will be able to detour 

via Gap Road and Clifford Road. 

Council have advised Pacific 

Blue that they anticipate the 

upgrade and resheeting works 

along Kirchner Road will be 

completed before the end of 

October 2024. 

 

 

 

Pacific Blue understands that we don’t always 

get it right, and we want to be informed when 

we do not. If you have any feedback, good or 

bad, please feel free to reach out. 

We appreciate our work can be disruptive and 

thank you for your patience while we build the 

Clements Gap BESS Project. 

 


